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Date: August 28, 2020

To: Commissioner’s Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel o)(

Re: Contract Amendment-Design Contract 2017-221B

Public Works requests Commissioner’s Court consideration of an amendment to Design
Contract 2017-221B for Orr Rd. with Binkley Barfield Engineers in the amount of
$16,900.00. This brings the contract to a total of $205,280.00, an increase of 8.97%.

Collin County contracted with Binkley Barfield to prepare plans and specifications for
Orr Rd. Reconstruction from Stacy to the North Texas Municipal Utility District Sewer
Plant. The original contract for the agreed upon scope of services was $188,380.00.

After completion of surveying an issue with the width of the existing road was discovered
that necessitated additional work to determine a course of action. B&B prepared a
preliminary set of plans with cross sections and coordinated a series of meetings among
the stakeholders to determine a course of action.

The original scope allowed for preparation of four easement documents, upon completion
of final design it was determined that seven were needed which increased the scope and
fee.

The attached proposal details the additional work and the price therefore.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me and I will respond
accordingly.



